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1
Week 1

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

Lecture Workshop
Mini conference
Sharing and
Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



2
Week 2

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



3
Week 3

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

Lecture Workshop
Mini Conference
Sharing and
discussion 
2 X 50

0%



4
Week 4

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

Lecture Worskhop
Sharing and
Discussion Mini
conference 
2 X 50

0%



5
Week 5

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



6
Week 6

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



7
Week 7

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



8
Week 8

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



9
Week 9

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

Mid Term Test: One
critical essay (3-5
pages, normal-
looking font.) This is a
short, sharp critical
engagement with one
or more texts covered
in class: an academic
paper in the standard
form, one‘s own
critical points of view ,
bold of argument, and
shined, prose wise, to
a gleaming polish.
Prompts will be
provided, but you are
encouraged to break
from them to
compose your own
questions and topics;
Open book, open
notes, no Googling.
The mid-term is just
that: a temperature-
taking of your work so
far, assessing your
capacity to engage
imaginatively and
substantively with the
material to this point. 
2 X 50

0%



10
Week 10

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



11
Week 11

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



12
Week 12

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%

13
Week 13

0%



14
Week 14

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



15
Week 15

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

LectureWorkshopMini
conferenceSharing
and Discussion 
2 X 50

0%



16
Week 16

Analyzing multiple
genres of cultural
expression at the
level of both
content and form;
Doing the same for
what is called
theoretical or
critical writing;
Understanding key
debates in the
history of reading,
and remaining
alert to the fact that
reading is
historical;
Speculating about
the role of literary
thinking in the 21st
century, with
attention to its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices, and the
possibilities for its
future; Creating
critical
interventions of
one‘s own, in
multiple genres,
using close
analysis of cultural
forms to make
larger claims about
the world and how
people live in it.

Being able
to analyze
multiple
genres of
cultural
expression
at the level
of both
content and
form; Having
the
capability to
Do the same
for what is
called
theoretical
or critical
writing;
Being able
to
Understand
key debates
in the history
of reading,
and
remaining
alert to the
fact that
reading is
historical;
Being able
to Speculate
about the
role of
literary
thinking in
the 21st
century, with
attention to
its
institutional
situation, the
history of its
practices,
and the
possibilities
for its future;
Having the
competency
to Create
critical
interventions
of one‘s
own, in
multiple
genres,
using close
analysis of
cultural
forms to
make larger
claims about
the world
and how
people live
in it

Take-home final
exams. Open book,
open notes, no
Googling. The final
term test is a
cumulative, end-of-
term assessment
designed to allow the
students to make
creative analytic
connections from
across the semester.
The students are
suggested to design
their future research
of literary analysis
which encompasses
one of the critical
issues in literary and
cultural studies by
using a theory or an
eclectic method of
designing theories.
These should be
more formal than the
essay, more
structured than the
articles in
presentation. Here as
always, ideas matter
most. 
2 X 50

0%

Evaluation Percentage Recap: Case Study
No Evaluation Percentage

0%

Notes
1. Learning Outcomes of Study Program Graduates (PLO - Study Program) are the abilities possessed by each Study

Program graduate which are the internalization of attitudes, mastery of knowledge and skills according to the level of
their study program obtained through the learning process.

2. The PLO imposed on courses  are several learning outcomes of study program graduates (CPL-Study Program) which
are used for the formation/development of a course consisting of aspects of attitude, general skills, special skills and
knowledge.

3. Program Objectives (PO)  are abilities that are specifically described from the PLO assigned to a course, and are
specific to the study material or learning materials for that course.

4. Subject Sub-PO (Sub-PO)  is a capability that is specifically described from the PO that can be measured or observed
and is the final ability that is planned at each learning stage, and is specific to the learning material of the course.

5. Indicators for assessing  ability in the process and student learning outcomes are specific and measurable statements
that identify the ability or performance of student learning outcomes accompanied by evidence.

6. Assessment Criteria  are benchmarks used as a measure or measure of learning achievement in assessments based
on predetermined indicators. Assessment criteria are guidelines for assessors so that assessments are consistent and
unbiased. Criteria can be quantitative or qualitative.

7. Forms of assessment: test and non-test.
8. Forms of learning:  Lecture, Response, Tutorial, Seminar or equivalent, Practicum, Studio Practice, Workshop Practice,

Field Practice, Research, Community Service and/or other equivalent forms of learning.



9. Learning Methods:  Small Group Discussion, Role-Play & Simulation, Discovery Learning, Self-Directed Learning,
Cooperative Learning, Collaborative Learning, Contextual Learning, Project Based Learning, and other equivalent
methods.

10. Learning materials are details or descriptions of study materials which can be presented in the form of several main
points and sub-topics.

11. The assessment weight  is the percentage of assessment of each sub-PO achievement whose size is proportional to
the level of difficulty of achieving that sub-PO, and the total is 100%.

12. TM=Face to face, PT=Structured assignments, BM=Independent study.
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